
 

BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 
PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that the location of the Planning Board Meetings of the Borough 
of Highlands scheduled for Thursday, December 10, 2015 and January 14, 2016 
has been changed to the Robert D. Wilson Community Center, Snug Harbor 
Avenue, Highlands, NJ.  The meeting will begin at 7:30 P.M. The meeting is open 
to the public.  Formal action will be taken on all agenda items. 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
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